
July 26, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Novick 

2236 N. Powhatan Street 

Arlington, VA 22205 

 

Dear Mr. Novick: 

 

Per our conversation of July 25, 1996, I am enclosing all of the Board’s press releases to date that 

pertain to the review and release of records.  I hope this is helpful to you in your search for specific 

records. 

 

I have added your name to our mailing list so that you will be kept apprised of the Review Board’s 

activities.  Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


